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PRESENTATION OF CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION SCIENCE,
TECHNOLOGY, ENGINEERING AND MATH (STEM)

The STEM Team from the Curriculum and Instruction Department will present an
update on math instruction for elementary and secondary students. Our science
coordinator will define how our new K-12 science standards have transitioned from 2-
dimensional learning to 3-dimensional learning.

We will also celebrate a grant, provided by Phillips 66, which provides a digital math
platform to be used as supplemental instruction. This platform has been approved by

the Texas Education Agency as a resource for accelerated instruction, as called for by
HB 1416.



